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To the Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence
 Prevention Committee,

I write to express that I am opposing the bill introduced by Mr Rob Pyne on 10 May 2016
 to remove Abortion from the Queensland Criminal Code.

I believe that a foetus in the womb of the mum has a life and it should be given
 rights/protection given to any human being.

The killing of any human life is a criminal act, so does the killing of a foetus that has life.
 The removal of Abortion from the Queensland Criminal Code would excuse the mum or
 anyone coaxing the mum to carry out the abortion from being prosecuted for murder of a
 life though yet to be born into the world.

Therefore I oppose the bill before parliament which removes all protections and puts in no
 safeguards for the protection of life.

Regards,
Daphne Voon
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